November 23, 2005

Dear Customer:

Subject: We want to hear your opinion!

We once again want to thank you for using The Perfect Party services for your recent event. We hope that the party exceeded your hopes and dreams and that you recommend us to your friends and associates.

As a new business, we are always looking for ways to expand our services. We know that our customers are our best adverticing, and often they provide excellent ideas that can help us expand our services. Please take a few moment to complete the short survey that is enclosed. Your candid comments and feedback are welcomed.

We look forward to working with you again when you want to throw another Perfect Party.

Sincerely yours,
Angie Nguyen

Owner
